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President’s Message

Hello Everyone!
It’s hard to
believe that the
season is
coming to an
end, but, WOW
what a season -
one of the best
ever! We celebrated our 60th
birthday, had a great car show
season, got the "24 calendars out
before the fair, plus tons of other
activities were enjoyed - as an
example please note the unicycle
rider on page 6.

Then to top it all off the
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“Area auto clubs joined together at Spokane’s Franklin Park for the annual INCCC Duane
Murphy Memorial All Clubs Picnic on Sunday, September 17, 2023. Perfect late summer
weather greeted the attendees for a relaxing day in the park.” ~ Dean Carriveau
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INCCC All Clubs Fisnic Frank!n Park  Sepl. 17, 2023
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INCCC Duane
Murphy Memorial All
Clubs Picnic
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“Members of the Gents were treated well and enjoyed a sunny, shady afternoon at the
annual Alderwood Manor Car Show and Barbecue, September 13, 2023. Thank you
Alderwood Manor and staff for a relaxing day.” ~ Dean Carriveau
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my blood, hoping that if I absorbed enough, it
would carry me through winter, which would
likely be harsh, cold, dark, and bitter.”

Enzo, from the Art of Racing in the Rain

Gents News October 2023




“Members of the Gents Auto Club enjoyed the final shop tour of the season, hosted by
fellow member Kit DeAndre on September 20th. From Kit’s well-organized shop we
toured to the Liberty Lake Golf Course where we were treated to an excellent barbecue
by the Clubhouse staff. Our gathering was also a memorial for long time members
Gary and Bob Kivett, brothers who recently passed away. Gary’s daughter and wife
joined us. Thank you Kit, the staff at Liberty Lake, and the Kivett family for providing
a memorable evening of fun, food, and fellowship.” ~ Dean Carriveau
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INCCC Liaison and Photographer: Dean C. ~ 509.724.7301~d.carriveau@att.net

Photographer: Bill K. ~ 509.924.9008 ~ keehners@aol.com

Professional Photographer: Deke C. ~ 509.744.0971 ~ dcloyd@ontheedgeimages.com
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“Images from the Hot Rod Blues in Browne’s Addition, September 9, 2023. What a
perfect day we had for this annual social event including live music, food and beverage
vendors, plenty of cars and fun. Thank you Levi and Bethany Steverding for producing
this amazmg show' Already looklng forward to next year.” ~ Dean Carrlveau

Gents News October 2023




Gents members attended the opening day at the Spokane Interstate Fair on September 8,
2023.

2023 Gents Officers gentsautoclub@gmail.com

President: Steve Williams
Vice President: Paul Inman

Treasurer: John Scofield Eagles Aerie 2,
Sergeant at Arms: Ben Curtis 6410 N Lidgerwood

Secretary: Cindy McHargue
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